During the school dismissal or closure, Lamoille North Nutritional Services and The Abbey Group will still be operating out of our production kitchens in a safe and sanitary environment to provide meals for those who would like to receive free breakfasts and lunches. We will provide children under age 18 with a bagged breakfast and lunch for each day.
Our nutrition programs will provide 2 different opportunities for families to access meals.
We are currently calling and emailing families to determine how/where you prefer to receive meals.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pick Up Sites
Families may drive thru, or walk up, and pick up meals for the children in their family between the ages of 1 and 18 at all school sites. (Children do not have to be present). 

Bus Route Drop Off Sites 
Families may receive meals at their usual bus route stops.
Early morning bus runs will make usual stops where you can pick up meals.

· Meal distribution sites will be set up outside in front of each school.
· Meals will be served March 18th – April 6th on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays each week with an additional serving day on Wednesday, March 18th . 
· All meals at pick up sites will be served between 11:30 am and 1pm. 
· On Mondays, and Wednesday, March 18th, children will receive ONE breakfast meal and ONE lunch meal. 
· Tuesdays and Thursdays, children will receive TWO breakfast meals and TWO lunch meals. 
· All meals will meet or exceed USDA nutritional requirements.


